
Houck, Jason 

3/7/2013 3:19:57 PM
From:
Sent:

Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe): Allen, Cathie 
(Cathie.Allen@PacifiCorp.com);

To:
Redacted

Redacted Peacock, Tanya
(TPeacock@semprautilities.com) (TPeacock@semprautilities.com); Ken Wittman 
(Ken.Wittman@libertyutilities.com) (Ken.Wittman@libertyutilities.com)
Ikle, Judith (judith.ikle@cpuc.ca.gov); Franz, Damon A. 
(damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov); Langton, Adam (adam.langton@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Revised draft scope of work - 2014/2015 GHG outreach consultant

Hi Doug et al,

Attached are Energy Division redlines to the draft RFP solicitation document. Could you 
please review these edits and provide a revised document before 4pm on Friday?

Please note that these materials must be approved by Energy Division Director Ed Randolph 
before the IOUs can proceed with the solicitation (see OP 12 of D. 12-12-033).

Let’s continue to proceed with the intent of hitting the April 1 target. I am planning to be out of 
the office on Monday, 3/11, so it would be ideal to have a final document hammered out before 
COB Friday. Alternatively, would it be possible to delay the target solicitation announcement 
date until Tuesday? It seems that the draft timeline has a few days built in between 3/25 and 
4/1 where we could push back certain dates for more review, if needed.

Please call with questions.

Thanks,

Jason

SB GT&S 0664244
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Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Office: 415.703.1223

Email: jason.houek@epue.ea.gov

SB GT&S 0664245
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